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INDUSTRIAL COLLEGE OF THE ARMED FORCES

WASHINGTON, D.C, 20315

2 0 APR 1967

Mzr, John Richardson
Director of Training
Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D.C. 20505

Dear Mr. Richardson:

Thank you for your recent correspondence advising of the
selection of representatives of your agency for attendance at the
1967-68 Resident Course of the Industrial College of the Armed
Forces.

The College is pleased to have representatives from the
Central Intelligence Agency in the forthcoming Resident Class, and
I am happy to advise you that Messrs.
are accepted as students, We anticipate a pleasant and
mutually beneficial association during the coming academic year.

We will send the gentlemen our expressions of welcome in
the near future, and will include informational material which may
be helpful to them in their planning.

Sincerely,

ARGUST SCHOM BURG
Lidutenant General, USA
Commandant

Approved For Release 1999/09/26 : CIA-RDP78-06367A000100080006-6



